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I strongly oppose eliminating mail in voting. In person voting requirements do not fit 

the needs of all citizens, and if voting is a civic duty, it should be as easy (while also 

secure and verified) as possible for as many people as possible. We have excellent 

election security and participation because of mail in voting. My husband has worked 

as a seasonal election worker and the process and participation affirmed how 

important being able to vote is for so many people, and how well mail in voting works 

in Oregon. We have consistent results and increasing participation, which should be 

the goal of any government worth their salt. We should not force people to vote in 

person. 


